
 

 

 

Bugsy Malone! 

   
The Key Stage 2 Production of Bugsy Malone this week was a triumph! 

All the rehearsals, learning of songs and scripts, gathering of props and 

purchasing of costumes paid off, with three fantastic performances 

that were enjoyed by all! It was a great celebration of our children’s 

talents in singing and acting and a super way to bring the school term 

to a close. We have one final celebration on Monday at 9.30am at 

Friezland Church: all families are invited to join us for our Leavers’ 

Celebration.   
 

Frosties & Sport Clubs Update 

 
Earlier today, we emailed out information about changes and 

developments for our wraparound provision from September. Please 

note, Frosties will not be available to book until 1st September. Please 

wait for a message on School Spider when the system goes live.  

 

After-school sport clubs starting in week 2 and will be: 

Mondays Years 4 & 5 & 6: Netball 

Thursdays Years 1 & 2 & 3: Multi-skills 

Letters will be sent out on day 1 and then bookings will open.  

 

Frosties clubs starting in week 2 and will be:  

Tuesdays: Badminton Club 

Wednesdays: Board Games Club 

Fridays will be Super-Fridays with music, dancing and special snack!  
 

Schol Dinners – Autumn Menu 

 
Please find attached our Autumn Term school dinners Menu A. We are 

keeping the cost of school dinners the same for pupils in Key Stage 2 

which is £2.80 per meal. All pupils in Reception, Year 1 and 2 receive a 

universal free school meal. We are very lucky to have our own kitchen 

and cook facilities at Friezland and the team works hard to ensure that 

our menu is healthy, varied and caters for our children’s tastes. Please 

use the service if you can as, if we don’t use it, we might lose it! To 

check if your child is eligible for mean-tested free school meals, please 

use this link.  
 

 

Fun Fest Holiday Club 

Bookings are now live for Fun Fest at Friezland this Summer. The 
club will be open from 8.00am – 6.00pm weekdays starting on 23rd 
July. https://fun-fest.co.uk/greenfield/ Childcare vouchers are 
accepted.    

 

Welcome Meetings in September 

 
We would like to invite you to our welcome meetings with class 
teachers in September. They are an opportunity to visit the classroom, 
meet teachers, find out about the timetables, routines and 
expectations for the next year and, of course, ask any questions. 
Please save the date:  
Class 4 (Year 5 & 6) Monday 15th September 4.30 – 5.00pm 
Class 3 (Year 3 & 4) Monday 15th September 5.00 – 5.30pm 
Class 2 (Year 1 & 2) Wednesday 17th September 4.30 – 5.00pm 
Class 1 (Reception) Wednesday 17th September 5.00 – 5.30pm 

 
Summer Reading Challenge 

 
The Summer Reading Challenge is taking place at all libraries in 
Oldham and Gallery Oldham from Saturday 12 July until Saturday 6 
September. Calling all outdoor explorers… It’s challenge time! Read six 
library books over the summer or challenge your own personal 
reading goal to collect stickers and rewards. Finishers will receive a 
certificate and medal to take into school. Visit any library at any time 
to join and click here for more information.  

 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming 

Pupils in Class 3 will start swimming lessons again on Wednesdays 
from 10th September. If you know your child would benefit from some 
time in the pool over the holidays, please take them for some practise 
in the water and help them to feel confident getting dried and changed 
on their own.   

 

Dates for the Diary 

July 

21st Leavers Celebration at Friezland Church 9.30am 

21st Leavers Parent Lunch 

22nd Last Day of Term  

September 

Tuesday 2nd First Day of Term  
10th Class 3 (Year 3 & 4) swimming starts15th C4 Welcome Meet 4.30 

/ C3 Welcome Meet 5.00 

17th C2 Welcome Meet 4.30 / C1 Welcome Meet 5.00 

19th Flu Vaccinations -whole school – please complete form emailed 

 

 

The staff and Governors of 

Friezland Primary School 

would like to wish you all a 

happy and healthy summer!  

 

 

18th July 2025 

 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals
https://fun-fest.co.uk/greenfield/
https://hla.oldham.gov.uk/children-families/summer-reading-challenge/


 

 

 

 
 
 

 


